AVES ACHIM

THE BLOOMFIELD CONGREGATION

Announces to the residents of the Bloom-
field and Penn Avenue districts that serv-
ices for the Holidays will again be held at
Linaugh’s Hall, 5022 Penn Avenue, corner
of Winebidd'e and Penn Avenues. Those
who worshiped in the hall last year will
remember that it proved satisfactory and
convenient.

Arrangements have been completed with
several rabbis to conduct the services.

Tickets are now on sale at reasonable
prices and can be obtained from Mr. R.
Shapera, 375 S. Evaline Street.

Tickets will also be on sale all day Fri-
day (Erev Rosh Hashonah), October 4th, at
the hall. :

Services are held every Friday night and
Saturday morning at Lmaugh’s Hall, 5022
Penn Avenue.




